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12th May 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I have really enjoyed visiting classes 

this week and talking with the children 

about their learning. The children all 

had a wonderful experience in the 

planetarium, ‘getting lost in space’! 

Thank you Miss Barnes for organising 

this and to FOLS for supporting with this.  

 

Enrichment: 

We are looking forward to hosting the Multi-Skills sports event on Thursday 18th May, 

on behalf of the North East Herts School Sports Partnership. This will be for Y1 

children only from Layston and other Buntingford schools. This will take place during 

school hours and is for the Y1 children only. Y1 will need to wear their PE kit on this 

day. 

 

Parent Chat: 

We look forward to seeing our parents next Wednesday at 9:00 for Parent Chat. We 

will be discussing the demountable, curriculum updates and the school website.  

 

FOLS: 

Layston Film Night will be on Friday 19that 8:00pm on Layston School Field. Families 

are welcome to arrive from 5:00pm. Please see information sent out earlier. 

 

Mobile phones: 

A gentle reminder for parents not to use mobile phones on the school site.  

 

Illness: 

We still have a few cases of sickness and diarrhoea in school. A reminder that 

children must remain at home for 48hrs following any bout of diarrhoea and or 

sickness. Please remember to report your child’s absence to the school office by 

8:50am. 

 

Best wishes, 

mailto:admin@layston.herts.sch.uk
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Adele McMurrough  

Head teacher 


